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12 June 2023 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
House Charity Day– Friday 23rd June 
 
Friday 23rd June will be our House Charity Fundraising Day at Southway.  The children may come to 
school in non-uniform, dressed in the following themes: 
 

Beacon Cliff Dyke Hill 
Colourful Pyjamas / Onesies Sports kit Spotty / stripey 

 
We would appreciate a minimum donation of £1 per child.  
 
All money collected will be shared equally between our four house charities – 
 
         Salvation Army 
     

             

RSPCA 

 
 

 

Young Lives vs Cancer 
 

 

St Peter & St James’ 
Hospice 

 

             BEACON CLIFF DYKE HILL 

During the day all children can: 

1) Enjoy the stalls Year 6 have been made including: welly wanging, throw a wet sponge at the 
teachers, nerf gun target shooting, Hoopla, What’s in the box and ’Whose voice is it?’.  All stalls 
will cost between 20p-50p (Please bring small change - 10p, 20p and 50p coins) 

2) Buy cakes / biscuits at the cake sale – all will cost 50p 
3) Buy second hand books. 

We would be grateful for donations of cakes / biscuits on Friday morning (NO nuts thank you). 

We would also appreciate donations of good quality second hand books which can be brought to 
Da Vinci from Monday 19th June.   

Thank you for your continued support, we are really looking forward to the House Charity Day next week. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss G Bailey 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


